
 

 

Scan this with a mobile phone to 
access the reply slip for the 
statement of entries. This link is 
for parents only.   
Students must sign and return 
the Statement of Entry to the 
Main Office by 21st March 2025. 
 

 

March 2025 
  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Please find enclosed:  

 

• Statement of Entry for Summer 2025 Exams   
• GCSE Exam Timetable, including information for students on regulations and conduct 
for all examinations.  

  
The full exam timetable is also available on the Academy website and has been shared with students 
on Teams. 

 

Entries have now been completed and sent to Awarding Bodies.  Attached is a copy of your 
son/daughter’s GCSE entries for each subject they are entered for. These are actual GCSE 
examinations and cannot be sat at any other time than is indicated on the timetable.  The cost 
of external examination entry to the school is enormous; the 2025 fee is approximately £50.00 
per subject exam. If your son/daughter fails to appear for any exam you will be charged the 
entry fee unless they are ill, and a sick note is obtained from their doctor.   
 
Statement of Entries:  Please can you check the information on this document carefully.  Double 
check your child’s name and date of birth as well as the exams they are entered for.  Once you have 
done this, please complete the survey using the link at the end of this letter by 21st March 2025 to 
confirm that you have seen and checked this important document.  You can add details of any issues 
to this survey. 
 
Information for students: Please read through this with your son/daughter and make sure that they 
understand the regulations.  There are additional documents on the Academy website.   
  
Each year the Joint Council for Qualifications put aside exam contingency days to be used 
in case of national or local disruption to examinations in the UK.  All students must remain 
available until the final contingency date in case an awarding body needs to invoke it's 
contingency plan.  For 2025, these dates are 11th (pm) and 25th June.  This means that all 
exam candidates must be available to sit exams from the date of their first exam until 25th 
June 2025.   
  
I hope this information will prove useful and the school would like to take this opportunity to wish 
your son/daughter the very best of luck with their forthcoming examinations.  
  
Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss E Cook 
Data & Exams Manager 
enquiries@ryehillsacademy.co.uk 
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